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Spring Social/fund raiser—THIS MONTH 

We will hold our Spring Social on Saturday March 19 from 7 until Midnight.  It will be 
our 6th annual St. Patrick’s Day Dance.  Live music (5 piece band) for all 5 hours, all 
you can eat corned beef and vegetables, Irish bread, desserts, coffee—all for the low 
price of $25 a ticket.  Dancing, games, raffles.  This is a great time so don’t miss it.  
Please call Steve Riley at 339-225-0476 or Rob Curran at 617-512-6171 for tickets.  
It’s been a sell-out the last few years so get your tickets early and don’t be shut out.  
This is a very important fund raiser for our Council.  We were able to offer three schol-
arships directly as a result of our Social last year.  So if you can’t make it, then please 
make a donation and let’s make this event a great success.  See the enclosed flyer for 
details. 

Annual Communion Breakfast—THIS MONTH 

Communion Breakfast: Our Annual Communion Breakfast will be held on 
MARCH 13.  We will attend Mass at 9AM at St Mary’s and then breakfast at 
10:30.  Our speaker will be Norfolk County Sheriff Mike Bellottti.  Please plan on at-
tending both the Mass and the breakfast.  See the enclosed flyer for more details 

Building Association: The annual meeting of the Building Association was held on February 16.  The 
elected Board of Directors for the following year are as follows: Shaun McKenna (automatic as GK), Charles 
Black, PGK, Robert Desmond, PGK, Steve Hern, William Killion, PGK, Kevin Leach, PGK, Charles Powers. 

Membership:  There is a First and Second Degree at Middleboro/Lakeville on March 29 at 7PM.  Meet 
at the Council at 6PM.  There is also a 3rd Degree on March 6 in Wayland at 2PM.  Please contact Charlie 
Black at 781-326-6243 if you would like to make this degree.  There is also a Third Degree at Mt Pleasant 
Council in West Roxbury on February 28 at  1PM.  This is down the street from our Council so it’s very con-
venient.  If you have not made your Third Degree, this is a great opportunity.  Contact Charlie Black for  de-
tails. 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Shaun L. McKenna 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Robert Curran, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Kevin Leach, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Matthew McDonald 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: March, 2016 

Motions: There were no motions brought forward in January for voting in February. 

Feed the Homeless: Our February meal was delayed a week so we will serve ham, rice pil-
af, vegetables and gravy on February 24 at 5:30 at the First Congregational Church in Norwood.  
Please be there by 5PM  to get the take-out meals done first.  The number of take-out meals will 
decrease in March because some of the homeless people put up in the Budget Inn in Westwood, 
who we have been bringing meals to, will be moved to a different location.  We will be back on 
our regular schedule in March and we will serve a meal on Wednesday March 16.  We will serve 
pasta, meatballs, sauce, and 3 bean salad.  All brothers who help out, please be there by 5PM. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday March 11 at 8PM.  It’s a 
time for quiet, peaceful reflection with our Savior there to guide you.  Please join us.  You’ll walk 
away a better person 

Dues: Bills for dues have gone out.  Please return your dues payment promptly. 

Saturday Knights Club: We had our meeting on February 6.  We did a lot of planning for 
the Spring Social since although this is a Council sponsored event, the lions share of the work 
and planning is done by the members of the Saturday Knights Club.  We also donated $100 for 
the board of lottery tickets that we raffle off.  After all the work of planning, we settled in for a hilar-
ious game of charades.  Everyone had a great deal of fun.  We have some pretty good players, 
too.  Our next meeting is on March 5 at 7PM.  We will do the final preparations for the Spring So-
cial and we will have a game night.  Bring 3 $1 bills so we can all play Left Right Center.  This 
was a big hit last year. Come join us!! 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will meet on the fourth Tuesday of each month at 

7:30PM in the clubroom. 

KC Club:  $25 winners are Al Papineau, Allen Praught, John Black, Kathy Hughes  

Attendance Prize: $78 to Ivan Stokes and $88 to Jim Lester (not present) 

Motions 

1)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $1,000 to pay for expenses for the Com-

munion Breakfast.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council 

Submitted by Joseph D’Amico, PGK 

Seconded by Francis Galvin, PGK 

2)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $2,000 for up-front money for the Spring 

Social.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council. 

Submitted by William Killion, PGK 

Seconded by Robert Desmond, PGK 

 

Shaun McKenna, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 

Brothers, Wear your emblem proudly! 


